Health Information Protection Taskforce Recommendations
	Health Information Protection (HIP) Taskforce 

	1. 
	States should (1) educate leaders of the executive and legislative branches on the importance of interstate alignment of privacy protections and (2) sustain efforts through financial and political support or other means, to reduce the variability of state privacy requirements within and across states, in a manner that ensures appropriate consumer protections are in place. 

	8/15/2007

	2. 
	The State Alliance calls on the Executive Branch of the federal government to work with the Alliance to identify challenges in current federal statutory and regulatory requirements (such as HIPAA, FERPA, 42 CFR Part 2, Federal Medicaid regulations, CLIA, etc.) and create mutually acceptable solutions that would allow for alignment of these as they relate to the privacy and security of health information and health information exchange. 

	8/15/2007

	3. 
	States should promote the certification of newly acquired electronic health record (EHR) applications and network components and recognize the Certification Commission for Health Information Technology (CCHIT) or other certification body designated by the Secretary of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.  One method states could consider is to require, that as part of participation in publicly funded programs, any provider that engages in electronic health information exchange when using newly acquired products or network components, should use a product or network that meets the certification process recognized above. 

	8/15/2007

	4. 
	The State Alliance recommends that the President to call on the Secretary of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services to designate a single, national certification body (such as CCHIT) for use by all relevant federal agencies, and require product and network certification for participants in all federally funded programs, grants, and contracts for newly acquired products or network components. 

	8/15/2007

	5. 
	States should become engaged and provide input into the certification process by supporting the participation of State Chief Information Officers (CIOs), public program CIOs and state health IT coordinators (or equivalent-level personnel) in the CCHIT, HITSP, or similar federally-endorsed activities in order to ensure that the state perspective is incorporated, and to ensure applicability of the requirements in the state environment. 

	8/15/2007

	NEW - HIP Taskforce 

	6.
	The State Alliance should recommend that states conduct a review and make necessary changes to their health information laws to enable private and secure electronic health information exchange.  Changes may include (1) consolidating all relevant privacy and security laws under one chapter; (2) use common definitions, where appropriate; (3) removing requirements for paper-based documentation and wet signatures. 


	In development


Note: Not all are adopted by the State Alliance
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